
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

School Uniform 
 
Children are expected to wear school uniform every day.   This consists of: 

- Green sweatshirt or cardigan 
- White polo shirt 
- Grey trousers or skirt 
- Grey or white socks, Green or grey tights 
- Black school shoes – We recommend velcro strips for the younger children for ease 

of getting changed for PE. 
- During the Summer term, an optional green or yellow gingham dress or grey shorts. 
 
For P.E. lessons 

- Trainers (no pumps) 
- White T-shirt (not sleeveless) 
- Black shorts 
- Legging/jogging pants (for outdoor PE) 
- Sweatshirt (for outdoor PE) 
- A drawstring bag to keep kit in. 

No football strips 

School sweatshirts, cardigans, polo shirts, book bags and PE bags are available for purchase 

from school.   Please order uniform from the school office before we break up for summer. We 

do always have a small supply of spares which can be bought from the school office throughout 

the year. 

Please make sure all items of clothing are labelled with your child’s name. Please remember to 

label shoes too. 

From Easter through to October half term, children can wear the summer uniform – shorts and 
yellow / green gingham dresses. For safety reasons we do not allow flip flops or any strappy 
sandals.  
 
Children are not allowed to wear jewellery in school for safety reasons. One pair of stud 

earrings and a watch are allowed.     

Hair bobbles should be unobtrusive.    Nail varnish is not permitted.   Children’s hair should not 

have extreme shaving patterns or coloured dye. 

 


